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161 RECONNAISSANCE ASSOCIATION

(SYDNEY BRANCH)

POSTAL ADDRESS 

C/o SECRETARY - John Stead, 

11 Wattle Street, 

Colo Vale. NSW 2575

Phone 02 4889 5427  

Mobile 0414 946694 

E-mail – jsps161@bigpond.net.au
PRES. – BILL WRIGHT - SEC. – JOHN STEAD - TREAS. – GARY CHANNELLS

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

 March  2007
Hi Members,

Well, it’s that time of year again. Time to get the show on the road. My time as Secretary is just about at an end, & Max Sward has indicated that he would be willing to take over, so I know that the job would be in great hands. 
Thanks Max, it makes it easier to let go.
AGM
We have called a meeting for Saturday 31st March at 11 am, at Bill’s Wright’s place, 85 Waratah St. Oatley. Anyone who is able to attend, is asked to give Bill a ring on 02 9580 1064 & let him know, so as we can cater for a barbeque lunch after the meeting. I urge you to come along and help the Sydney Branch get back on track. Bill will also give directions on how to get to his place. The main items on the agenda are – elections – financial statement and the acceptance of the report on the new banner, which if accepted, should be ready by Anzac Day. Also to be discussed will be what to do with the original banner. Most agree it should be donated to the 161 collection, as it was the original 161 banner.
ANZAC DAY – SYDNEY
Gary Channells gave me all the names from the Sydney march last year.  Marching were; 
Gary Channells - Frank Benfield (from Brisbane) - Jim Rasmussen - Fred Bower - Kayleen Phillips - Bob Crawford - Peter Levy -Eric Cupitt (Townsville - brother of Kevin) - Kevin Cupitt - Al Jones - John Ryan - Max Sward - Mark Fletcher (from Brisbane - thanks for the donation over the bar!) - Barry Blanchette - Charlie Barnett - Guy Palframan - Des Ryan - Alan Ible - Peter Williams - Graeme Small - Peter Crook - Phil Calvert - Jock Courtney & Warwick (sorry - no second name - but ex 161 Squadron). Eric Lindgren was at the Hotel, because he couldn't march, but had to leave early.

A great day was had by all

This year, we form up in the usual area, around the intersections of Bent, Phillip & Elizabeth Streets. Look for the new banner and the blue berets.
The Macquarie Hotel is the usual venue for after March socializing.
	


FEES
These are due as of the 1st January each year. 

They can be paid to Gary Channells in Sydney before the march or by post to him direct at -

12 Chittaway Rd. Ourimbah NSW 2258

Once again they are $10 for the year, or you can pay long term if you wish.

We have a policy of not removing anyone from our mailing list for non payment of fees, as down the track we usually pick up someone who has not been financial for a while. So by staying in touch, we jog memories. Those of you who are on email and do not receive this letter by email, I ask you to contact me and give me your email address, so as we can cut down on postage. If I send you a fee renewal form and you are financial, just contact me and we will fix things up.
THE BANNER (nearly there!)
Well at last it has come to fruition and we will be voting on the banner at the meeting. We have been lucky enough to contact the son of a friend who is a graphic design artist and drew the banner for us for $150. Huge cost saving on what it was originally going to cost us. The banner all up should be about $550 + GST. Great savings. We intend to make the design available to any branch who wishes to use it.

We hope this concept is OK and look forward to hearing your comments.
That’s all the space we have, off to the printers and into the mail box in the next few days.

Have a great Anzac Day.

John Stead


[image: image1.emf]
�








PAGE  
1

